
 

 

January 19, 2025 | Second Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Blessed Sacrament  
Catholic Church & School 

Please follow us on Instagram 

@blessedsacramentlincoln or  Facebook 

www.facebook.comBlessedSacramentLincoln/ 

Pastor: Rev. Michael J. Morin 
Cell #: 402-937-5785 
Email: fr.mike-morin@bsc.church 
 

Assistant Pastor: Rev. Augustine Reimers 
Church #: 402-765-8258 
Email: fr.augustine-reimers@cdolinc.net  
 

Church Mailing Address:  
1720 Lake Street, Lincoln, NE 68502 
  

Hours: 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Church Rectory Phone #: 402-474-4249 
Church Fax Phone #: 402-474-4258 
Church Website: https://blessedsacramentlincoln.org  
  

Bookkeeper: Jennifer Tinsley 
jennifer@bsc.church  
 

Parish Secretary: Cindy Uhing 
cindyuhing@bsc.church 
 

Bulletin Submissions are due by 12:00 p.m. on 
Wednesdays to Cindy Uhing unless otherwise stated. 
 

Submission of Names for the Prayerline - Contact Lynn 
Reuter at 402-477-6252 or Prayerline@bsc.church 
  

School Principal: Jennifer Tran 
Email: jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net 
  

School Secretary: Melissa Tvrdy 
melissa-tvrdy@cdolinc.net  
  

School Mailing Address:  
1725 Lake Street, Lincoln, NE  68502 
  

School Phone #: 402-476-6202 
School Website: https://blessed-sacrament-school.com 
 

Weekly Mass Schedule 
Mon.-Fri.: 6:30 a.m., 8:15 a.m.  
Sat.: 8:15 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sun.: 8:30 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 11:30 a.m. 
Holy Days of Obligation: As Scheduled in the Bulletin 
  

Reconciliation Schedule 
15 minutes before a.m. Masses Mon.-Sat. (except on Holy 
Days) Saturday: 4:30-5:20 p.m., 6:30-7:00 p.m. 
  

Baptisms: Baptism Instruction Class are held the 1st 
Sunday of the month at 6:30 p.m. in the school meeting 
room. Call the rectory to register for the class. 
  

Marriage Preparation: Please call the rectory for more 
information. You will need a minimum of 4 months to do 
marriage preparation, 6-12 months is preferred. 

Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ ൿඈඋ ඒඈඎඋ Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංਐ 
Sunday Collections  (January 12, 2025)  

 

 Envelopes                               $13,802.00 
 Plate                                               674.10
 Online Giving                             7,559.50 
Total                                 $22,035.60 

Jൺඇඎൺඋඒ 24, 2025, Fඋൾൾ Tඁඋඈඐ Cඈඇඍൾඌඍ - The Blessed Sacrament Knights 
of Columbus Council 11001 will be sponsoring their annual youth Free Throw 
Contest in the Blessed Sacrament Gym on Fri., Jan. 24th. Check-in is 3:30 p.m., 
with a 4:05 p.m. shoot. The event is free and open to the public. The event is 
open to all boys and girls ages 9-14. Winners will advance to the District Free 
Throw Contest. This is meant to be a fun activity, and participants do NOT need 
to be expert basketball players to participate. Parents/Guardians, please plan to 
attend the event to sign registration form prior to the contest. If you have 
questions, please call Jason Danner, 402 470-7929. Thank you! 
 

Jൺඇඎൺඋඒ 29, 2025, 434 Bൺඅඅඈඍ Iඇංඍංൺඍංඏൾ Cൾඅൾൻඋൺඍංඈඇ - Though previously 
rescheduled, the official date is locked in! Our parish will have a celebration of 
thanksgiving for the passage of ballot initiative 434, hosted by the Pro-Life 
Committee. All are invited to gather in the church on Wednesday, January 290. 
at 6:00 p.m. to offer communal prayer of thanksgiving to God for answering our 
many prayers. The food celebration to follow in the school meeting room at 
approximately 6:30 p.m. Pro-Life Committee will provide beverages and some 
pizza. All are invited to bring potluck items to share as well. Come celebrate this 
historic pro-life win! 
 

Mൺඋർ  ඁ29, 2025, Sൺඏൾ ඍඁൾ Dൺඍൾ - Tൺൻඅൾ ൿඈඋ Tൾඇ 2025 - Mark your calendars 
for Saturday, March 29th! Blessed Sacrament will host the annual Table for Ten 
Endowment Night at the Lincoln Firefighters Hall. This year's theme is "Pඋඈආ 
Nං඀ඁඍ".  
 

Interested in joining the planning committee? Some duties include sending 
emails to solicit donations, picking up donations, decorations, set up and clean 
up after the event. Please email stefanierash@gmail.com if you want to hear 
more about getting involved! 
 

Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Sඈർංൺඅ Sൾඋඏංർൾඌ Fඈඈൽ Dඋංඏൾ - is asking for your help! We are 
partnering with Blessed Sacrament Parish to support our food pantry for the 
month of January. If you would like to make a monetary donation, please 
make checks out to CSS Food Market AND include your parish name in the 
memo. Any food and monetary donations can be made during the month of 
January. We cannot accept dented, opened, or expired food. We are most in 
need of the following items: 
• Jelly 
• Cereal 
• Pancake Mix 
• Pancake Syrup 
• 1 lb. bags of Rice 
• Laundry Soap 
• Shampoo 
• Dish Soap 
• A fun food item you enjoy! 



  

 

DATES & EVENTS: 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Nൾඐඌ 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ 
Saturday - January 18th 
5:30  ඉ.ආ. Erin Blackledge 
Sunday - January 19th 
8:30 ൺ.ආ. People of the Parish 
10:00 ൺ.ආ. † Mary Costello 
11:30 ൺ.ආ. † Mary Berglund 
Monday - January 20th 

6:30 ൺ.ආ. † Julia Koster 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Sandy Payne 
Tuesday - January 21st 
6:30 ൺ.ආ.  Physically & Mentally Ill 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. Special Intention, FR 
Wednesday - January 22nd 
6:30 ൺ.ආ. Special Intention, FM 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Ann Becker 
Thursday- January 23rd 
6:30 ൺ.ආ. † Levi Bowman 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Gary Armstrong 
Friday - January 24th   
6:30 ൺ.ආ. † Jim McGrath 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. Peter & Teresa Creciun 
Saturday - January 25th 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Jon Appleget 
5:30  ඉ.ආ. † Julia Koster 
Sunday - January 26th 
8:30 ൺ.ආ. † Gary Armstrong 
10:00 ൺ.ආ. † John Steinauer 
11:30 ൺ.ආ. People of the Parish  

information booths & hear speaker Elizabeth Gillette’s keynote speech at 
11:30 a.m. Questions? Contact Nebraska Right to Life: 402-438-4802 or at 
nebraskartl@gmail.com. 
 

Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 4, 2025, Kංඇൽൾඋ඀ൺඋඍൾඇ Pඋൾඏංൾඐ ๟ Oඉൾඇ Hඈඎඌൾ - if you 
have a little one that is going to be starting Kindergarten come check out 
Blessed Sacrament School at 1725 Lake St. It starts at 5:30 p.m. in the 
meeting room. If you have questions, please reach out to Jenn Tran at 402
-476-6202 or Jennifer-Tran@cdolinc.net.  
 
Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 7, 2025, Wൾඅർඈආංඇ඀ Cඈආආංඍඍൾൾ Mൾൾඍංඇ඀ - Is your New 
Year's resolution to be more involved in the parish? Come join the 
Welcome Committee & help us welcome new parishioners into Blessed 
Sacrament to keep our parish a warm and inviting place. Meetings are 
every first Friday of the month in the meeting room of the school from 5-
6 p.m. If you have any questions, please call Riley Jedlicka at 402-909-
2514. See you on Feb. 7th at 5 p.m.!  

 
Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 8-9, 2025, Sඈඎඉൾඋ Bඈඐඅ ඈൿ Cൺඋංඇ඀ 
ൿඈඋ Mൺඍඍ Tൺඅൻඈඍ Kංඍർඁൾඇ Oඎඍඋൾൺർ  ඁ- In 1990, 
Souper Bowl of Caring began with a simple prayer 
from a single youth group: “Lord, even as we enjoy 
the Super Bowl football game, help us be mindful of 
those without a bowl of soup to eat.” Since then, 

more than $170 million has been generated for local charities across the 
country through Souper Bowl of Caring.   

It has become a powerful movement that transforms the time around the 
Big Game into the nation’s largest celebration of giving and caring for 
those in need.   

Through this mission, people learn they can make a positive difference in 
the world as they collect food, raise money, serve hunger-relief charities, 
show caring and compassion in local communities across the country.   

Share in God’s love for our neighbors in need and give generously on 
Feb. 8th-9th. All the donations collected will go directly to Matt Talbot 
Kitchen & Outreach. 
 
Mඈආඌ ංඇ Nൾൾൽ – the Parish Pro-Life group has put together packets that 
identify resources for any mother who finds herself in need of assistance. 
If you are pregnant or know of someone who is, we’re here to help. We 
have a parish contact person available for you to talk to. The yellow-
colored packets, in English and Spanish, are in the back of church, next to 
the St. Joseph statue.  

 
Sർඋංඉ Nൾඐඌ - Thank You to everyone who purchased gift 
cards through Scrip in 2024! We raised over $5,800 for 
Blessed Sacrament which helped pay for things like the 
new tables in the gym. Did you know that if every adult in 
the Blessed Sacrament parish bought a $100 gift card to 
purchase groceries, we would raise over $7,000 for our 

church & school? What if they did it every month for a year? Next time you 
see the green Scrip sign outside school, stop by & see how quick & easy it is 
to support Blessed Sacrament without spending any extra money! Until then, 
visit http://tinyurl.com/4ucn4t29 or contact Jennie Korth at jenniekorth@ 
gmail.com to learn more! 

Sඉංඋංඍඎൺඅ Eඇඋංർඁආൾඇඍ 

Cඈආൾඍඌ Cඈඋඇൾඋ -  Our Pre-K, Kindergarten, and First 
grade classes were able to take a field trip to the Lied 
Center to watch a performance of "Goodnight, Moon." 
Through grant monies procured by Principal Tran, the students were 
able to ride a chartered bus and attend this performance. We are 
thankful for this opportunity to integrate the arts into our curriculum 
and provide a fun experience for the children! 

Jൺඇඎൺඋඒ 27, 2025, Lං඀ඁඍ ඍඁൾ Nං඀ඁඍ Hඈඅඒ Hඈඎඋ ൺඍ ඍඁൾ 
Cൺඍඁൾൽඋൺඅ – Come to an hour of praise and adoration with families 
from across the city. The annual Light the Night Holy Hour for 
Catholic Schools will take place Thurs., January 27th from 7:00-8:00 
p.m. at the Cathedral of the Risen Christ. The Eucharistic Holy Hour 
will include a talk by Bishop Conley, praise and worship music by the 
NAM and David City Aquinas youth choirs, and the opportunity for 
Confession. Let's join together to lift up our dedicated teachers and 
faculty, families, and children to the heart of our Eucharistic King. 
 

Jൺඇඎൺඋඒ 28, 2025, Aඅඍൺඋ Sඈർංൾඍඒ/PCCW - Our parish women's 
group would love to have you join us! Save the date for our next 
meeting, Tues., Jan. 28th. Begin in church at 6:10 p.m. with a rosary 
(optional). The meeting starts at 6:30 p.m. in the school meeting 
room. A snack will be provided & a short presentation on a Catholic 
topic will be given. All women of the parish are welcome & 
encouraged to attend! Hope to see you there to build community, 
focus on the faith life of the church & participate in practical projects 
for our parish. You'll be entered to win a $50 gift card to Gloria Deo 
each meeting you attend! Babysitting will be available upon request 
by contacting Maggie by Jan. 27th at 402-443-7343.  
 

Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 1, 2025, Pඋඈ-Lංൿൾ Mൺඌඌ ๟ Nൾൻඋൺඌ඄ൺ Wൺඅ඄ Fඈඋ Lංൿൾ - 
The Nebraska Catholic Conference invites you to join Catholics from 
across the state on Sat., Feb. 1st for the annual Pro-Life Mass & 
Nebraska Walk for Life in Lincoln. The day begins with Mass at St. 
Mary’s Church downtown at 9 a.m., offering an opportunity for pro-
life advocates to unite in prayer & receive the Eucharist before the 
Walk. Following the Mass, the annual Nebraska Walk for Life, 
sponsored by Nebraska Right to Life, will start at 10 a.m. Please meet 
near the steps north of the NE State Capitol. A new route this year 
will take us to the Cornhusker Hotel where you can browse Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 



 

 

Aൽൽංඍංඈඇൺඅ Nൾඐඌ 

Jesus dwells with us day and night to refresh our Souls, nourish our 
spirits and fulfill all our needs when we come to Him in the Blessed 
Sacrament. 
 

Adorers are needed for these open hours: Sun.: 12 a.m., 1 a.m., 
2 a.m.., 3 a.m., 4 a.m., 6 a.m. (twice a month), 9 a.m.; Mon.: 1 
a.m., 2 a.m., 3 a.m., 7 a.m., 1 p.m. (twice a month); Tues.: 2 a.m.., 3 
a.m. (three x a month); Wed.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m..; Thurs.: 2 a.m.; Fri.: 2 
a.m., 3 a.m. (twice a  month); Sat.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 4 a.m., 2 p.m., 6 
p.m. (twice a month), 8 p.m. (twice a month), 11 p.m., 12 Mid; 
 

If interested in becoming an adorer or a sub, or for more info, contact 
one of the coordinators listed below: Lois Korinek-402-423-1949 - 
Kathy Wells - 402-840-7732. 
 

Sൾආංඇൺඋංൺඇ Pඋൺඒൾඋ Cൺඅൾඇൽൺඋ ൿඈඋ 2025 - Each Seminarian is given a 
specific week during which we are encouraged as a parish to pray 
for that specific seminarian preparing for the priesthood. The 
following is a list of the men to pray for during the month of Jan.: 
 

Jan. 19th-25th: Thomas Haberman (St. Gregory the Great 
Seminary) 
Jan. 26th-Feb. 1st: Leo Bykerk (St. Gregory the Great Seminary) 
 

Oඎඋ Lൺൽඒ ඈൿ Gඈඈൽ Cඈඎඇඌൾඅ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ Hඈඎඌൾ - Upcoming Retreats 
to register for:  4 & 8-day Ignatian Retreats –  Feb. 10th-18th, w/ Fr. 
Coulter, Sarina Stokes & Matt Simmons; Unbound, Freedom in 
Christ -  Jan. 31st - Feb 2nd - w/ Fr. William Holoubek.; Living as an 
Apostle Women’s Spiritual Exercises, Feb. 6th-9th, Fr. Jason Brooks, 
LC.  Desert Day on Feb. 11th, March 5th, anytime between 7-9 a.m. 
check-in - Depart when it works for you. Read more & register at 
www.goodcounsel retreat.org, email office@ olgcretreat.org or call 402-
786-2705. 
 

Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 6 – Mൺඋർ  ඁ27, 2025, Uඇൻඈඎඇൽ Bൺඌංർ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ Tඋൺංඇ-
ංඇ඀ (8 Wൾൾ඄ Vංൽൾඈ Sൾඋංൾඌ) - will be held Thurs., 6:30-8:00 p.m. Feb. 
6th - Mar. 27th, at John XXIII Diocesan Center & via Zoom. Would you 
like to join the Diocese of Lincoln Unbound Team & help others to 
experience freedom? This is for those who want Unbound training to be 
intercessors, & intercessors learning to be a prayer leader (& those who 
are already prayer leaders for a refresher). The cost is a $20 workbook. 

Contact unbound.lincoln@gmail.com or 402-473-0620. 
 

Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 22, 2025, Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Mൾඇ’ඌ Lൾൺൽൾඋඌ ංඁඉ 
Sඎආආංඍ - at 3 locations across the Diocese of Lincoln. 
Registration is FREE, so register now. At the summit, 
you will learn how to become an effective leader in 
your personal life, in your role as a leader of your 

household, in your parish, & in the community around your parish. 
You will also learn how to form or join your team of brothers who will 
accompany you on your mission as a Catholic man. There is more info 
on the registration site. Go to https://bit.ly/CatholicMan or scan the QR 
Code for registration & more details. There is also telephone & email 
contact info on the registration page if you have any further questions. 

Register before Feb. 1st to be guaranteed breakfast & 
lunch. 
 

Aඉඋංඅ 4-6, 2025, Bൺർ඄ ඍඈ ඍඁൾ Gൺඋൽൾඇ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ - 
"You were made for Heaven. You were made for Je-
sus. You were made to walk in the garden of your heart 
with Him. All young adult women, open to all voca-
tions, are invited to encounter the masculine Heart of 

Jesus Christ, The Bridegroom, & the restoration He has in store for 
your feminine identity. Check-in on Fri. for a 6:00 p.m. Reception, 
with retreat starting at 7:00 p.m., & concludes on Sunday at 2:00 p.m. 

Walk for Life (starting at 10 AM) & is open to all high school & col-
lege students. Enjoy lunch & fellowship, an engaging talk by Cori 
Mooberry, community time, Holy Hour & confessions, powerful pro-
life student testimonies, & conclude the day with a vigil Mass. Come 
be part of this uplifting experience to connect with others & celebrate 
the sanctity of life. Register today using the QR code or link below! 
All are invited to Walk with us in the Nebraska Walk for Life as well. 
The meeting place to be announced. https://lincolndiocese.regfox. 
com/04-ym-ignite-for-life. 
 

Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 14-16, 2025, Wඈඋඅൽඐංൽൾ Mൺඋඋංൺ඀ൾ Eඇർඈඎඇඍൾඋ - Just 
like Jesus turned the water into wine at the Wedding Feast of Cana, let 
Him turn your marriage into the Sacrament it was meant to be. Deepen 
your communication, rekindle your romance & renew your Sacrament 
on the next WWME Experience on: Feb. 14th-16th, Lincoln, NE; Sept. 
19th-21st, Grand Island, NE. For questions, feel free to contact: Brenda & 
Gary Granger at 402-370-5839. Space is limited, so reserve your week-
end early. For more info about Worldwide Marriage Encounter, please 
visit www.wwme.org. Follow us on Instagram and Facebook! @world 
widemarriageencounter. 
 

Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 14-16, 2025, Rൾඍඋඈඎඏൺංඅඅൾ - Matrimony: A calling to 
forgive! “Mercy is the force that reawakens us to new life and instills 
in us the courage to look to the future with hope.” Retrouvaille offers a 
welcoming & loving space to couples who have been living with the 
misery of a failing marriage. Retrouvaille offers hope: hope that it is 
not too late, hope of a different & better marriage. Retrouvaille helps 
couples to show each other mercy through the opportunities it provides 
to listen, to forgive, to be reconciled & to move into their futures be-
lieving that God loves them & with His help & their efforts, their mar-
riages can be healed & restored. Retrouvaille provides help for mar-
riage problems/difficulties/crises. For more info. about Retrouvaille, go 
to www.helpourmarriage.com, or www.retrouvaille.org. An upcoming 
Retrouvaille Weekend will be held on Feb. 14th-16th at the St. Benedict 
Center in Schuyler, NE. Registration Deadline is Jan. 31st. To register 
call 1-800-470-2230. 

 

Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 17, 2025, Eආආൺඎඌ Iඇඌඍංඍඎඍൾ Sඉඋංඇ඀ 
Cඈඎඋඌൾඌ - Registration for Emmaus Institute spring 
courses is now open, including a free course, Theology 
of the Body, taught by Dr. John Kincaid. For the 1700th 
anniversary of the First Council of Nicaea, Chad Stei-
ner is teaching a course titled The Nicene Creed: What 

Christians Believe & Why It Matters (Tues.). Other courses include The 
New Testament Letters & Revelation (Mon.), Elementary Biblical 
Greek II (Wed.), & Laughing with God: Humor in the Bible (Thurs.). 
Courses are either six or twelve weeks in length, beginning the week of 
Feb. 17th & concluding the week of May 13th. Learn more & register via 
the QR code or at www.EmmausInstitute.net.   

 

Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 3-9, 2025, Mൺඌඌ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Aආൾඋංർൺඌ - Join 
our Diocese of Lincoln Choir for the pilgrimage & 
choral opportunity of a lifetime—singing the Mass of 
the Americas in the Basilica of Our Lady of Guada-
lupe in Mexico City! Registration & first payment are 
due soon, so if you’ve been on the fence, now is the 

time to join! With enough registrants, we will be able to arrange group 
airfare. Non-singers can also register! Bring a friend, spouse, or family 
member along. Be sure & share this opportunity with any other singers 
you know, even those who aren’t Catholic, it will be a powerful expe-
rience for all! The Mass of the Americas will be performed in the Ba-
silica of Our Lady of Guadalupe in Mexico City, Oct. 3rd-9th. Compos-
er Frank La Rocca, conductor Richard Carrillo, & celebrant Archbish-
op Cordileone are part of the trip. Choir members & their families can 
register with the QR Code above. The Diocesan Choir coordinator for 
this event is Stacy Pfeifer, you can reach out to her directly at stacylee 
dickes@hotmail.com or 402-560-0931. This promises to be a choral & 
pilgrimage experience of a lifetime! 

Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 1, 2025, I඀ඇංඍൾ ൿඈඋ Lංൿൾ - Join us for Ignite for Life, a pro
-life gathering for young people. This inspiring event follows the NE 



  

 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ 
Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ 
-Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ 
Sർඁඈඅൺඋඌ ංඁඉඌ 
ඈൿ NE OSN is 

seeking a highly motivated & organized individ-
ual to assist PT with scholarship implementation 
& administrative support. Ideal candidates have a 

passion for educational freedom/school choice, have strong organizational & administrative 
skills, & enjoy providing support to parents & schools via phone, email, & text. Candidates must 
be skilled in Excel & navigating database systems. Position is PT (20-25 hours per week) with 
the potential to grow to a FT position. Pay commensurate with experience & skills. Questions & 
interest can be directed to Jeremy at info@nebraskaopportunity.org. 
 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ - Sඍ. Vංඇർൾඇඍ ൽൾ Pൺඎඅ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Sർඁඈඈඅ - in Seward, NE, has 
an opening for an energetic Catholic leader as Elementary School Principal, for the 2025-26 
school year. The principal must be certified by the NE Dept. of Education or be able to be certi-
fied with minimal effort. Preference will be given to applicants with successful administrative 
experience. St. Vincent de Paul is a PreK-4 elementary school located 25 miles west of Lincoln. 
Interested, qualified candidates can ask for application info by contacting Msgr. Robert Tucker 
at msgr.robert-tucker@cdolinc.net or call (402) 643-3421. 
 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ - Sඉൺඇංඌ  ඁTൾൺർඁൾඋ - St. Joseph School - Lincoln, NE, is seek-
ing a faith-filled, dynamic Spanish teacher for the 2025-26 school year. PT position with po-
tential to expand. Must have a solid working knowledge of Spanish (fluency preferred) & age-
appropriate means of promoting language development for all grades PreK-8. Strong skills in 
communication, collaboration & relationship-building are essential. The position involves 
furthering the mission of St. Joe’s by contributing to a positive Catholic learning environment. 
Start date Aug. 2025. Salary based on educational background & experience. Please send 
resume, & references from educational supervisors, to kevin-naumann@cdolinc.net. 

Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ ඍඁൾ Bඎඅඅൾඍංඇ ඐ/Aൽඌ - Call the rectory for  more info. at 402-474-4249 or cindyuhing@bsc.church 





 





Follow the QR code
to learn more! 

Thank you for supporting 
HOPE IN THE GOOD LIFE!

JAN. 1 – JAN. 31

Cereal
Jelly

most needed items
Dish Soap
Laundry Soap
Shampoo

Pancake Syrup
Rice (1 lb bags)

Catholic Social Services | Blessed Sacrament





NEBRASKA WALK
FOR LIFE

NEBRASKA WALK
FOR LIFE

PRO-LIFE MASSPRO-LIFE MASS
9 AM | St. Mary’s | Downtown

Nebraska Walk for Life to Follow

Saturday, February 1, 2025

10:00 AM
State Capitol

Meet on
North Side

Mass to be
Celebrated by

Bishop Hanefeldt

Mass Sponsored by

Walk Sponsored by

Join us for the annual





Register  by scanning QR code or  v i s i t
goodcounsel retreat .org

UPCOMING RETREAT

with

FR. WILLIAM
HOLOUBEK

L ive your  bapt ism and the f reedom of  del iverance!  Retreat  s tarts  Fr iday
with  rosary  and Mass  at  8 :00pm,  ends Sunday with  Noon lunch .
Open your  heart  and respond more fu l ly  to  Jesus ’ s  inv i tat ion of  abundant
l i fe .   

Unbound:
Freedom in

Christ
JAN 31-FEB 2

7303 N. 112TH STREET
WAVERLY, NE 68462

402-786-2705

OFFICE@OLGCRETREAT.ORG

tel:402-786-2705
mailto:office@olgcretreat.org


 



Join Matt Talbot in
tackling hunger! You can
help make sure everyone
has soup in their bowls
by participating in the
Souper Bowl of Caring.

On Sunday, February 9, people all over the United States will be gathering to watch the

big game. Who will you be cheering on? Either way, we hope you’ll join us in being game

changers and champions for those in our community who need help tackling hunger. 

SCAN THE QR CODE TO 
PARTICIPATE OR VISIT

MTKO.ORG/EVENTS!

Cereal

Soup

Oatmeal

Boxed potatoes

Pasta sauce

Questions? 
Reach out to Jenn Boettcher at 402.817.0615 or jenn.boettcher@mtko.org

Items most needed...

Granola bars

Canned beef or chicken

How your donation helps:
$12 - the cost of 3 nutritious meals
$20 - provides a meal for a family of 5
$50 - provides milk for all guests
during lunch and dinner for a single
day

Deodorant

Tampons

JOIN US FOR THE 2025
SOUPER BOWL OF CARING

Men’s gloves









Friday, Feb. 14 | Good Counsel Retreat House,
Waverly

Optional Mass: 5:30 pm
Dinner: 6:15 pm (Roast beef or salmon, red velvet
cheesecake & more!)
Presentation: 7:00 pm by Fr. Matthew Schilmoeller

               “The Precious Value of Marriage & Family”
Optional Discussion: Connect with other couples

Wrap-up: 8:30 pm
$40 per couple (Includes dinner, wine, and dessert)

Babysitting: $5/child | Kids Meal: $6
👉 Register by Feb. 10th

Don't miss this chance to grow in faith and love
together!

valentines 
date 
night
CO-SPONSORED WITH MHSF

Scan to Register! 

Questions
Call or Email: 402-786-2705
office@olgcretreat.org

tel:402-786-2705
mailto:office@olgcretreat.org


Back to the Garden 
Healing the Feminine Heart 
with Jesus, the Bridegroom

A retreat for young adult women
ages 21-39

A
pr

il 
4-6

, 2025

Our Lady of Good Counsel 
Retreat House

7303 N 112th St. 
Waverly, NE 68462

Register Here
with Fr. Cole Kennett & Sarina Stokes



 
Friday, October 3, 2025 - Arrival Day and opening rehearsal 
Saturday, October 4, 2025 - Experience the background to the Mass of the Americas 
Sunday, October 5, 2025 - Mass and rehearsal day 
Monday, October 6, 2025 - Walking tour and dress rehearsal day 
Tuesday, October 7, 2025 - Mass of the Americas at the Basilica
Wednesday, October 8, 2025 - Anthropology Museum and final concert 
Thursday, October 9, 2025 - Departure 

-Participants do not have to sing. Spouses/friends/family are welcome to join!-

COST PER PERSON - LAND ONLY: $2,795 Per person in double occupancy - This does not
include airfare - if we get to 15 participants, we will be able to get a group rate on airfare. 

To sign up and for more information, go to https://tri.ps/93e1E or scan here: 

October 3-9, 2025 in Mexico City

Frank La Rocca's 
Mass of the Americas

Diocese of Lincoln 
Festival Choir

Choir and Pilgrimage:

Register Soon!
You can also email Stacy Pfeifer for more information/questions @ stacyleedickes@hotmail.com 

or call 402-560-0931
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